Warde Rehabilitation and Nursing Center Warde Assisted Living

21 Searles Road Windham, NH 03087-1203 T: 603-890-1290 F: 603-890-1293 wardehealthcenter.org



July 17-2020

Dear Friends and Family,

I am writing this letter to inform you of updates at Warde. I pray that you and your families are staying healthy and safe as our communities start to lift restrictions. We continue to keep in place state mandated protocols to ensure the safety of your loved ones. This can be a very uncertain time for many as we all navigate the landscape before us.

As of this week we have no new positive cases to report, one for staff and no cases of COVID-19 for our residents. We continue to diligently test our staff weekly. If anything changes over the next week in regards to positive tests we will reach out directly through email.

Starting next week we will resume with outside visits. If this is something of interest, please reach out to our receptionist to start the screening process. We will also be looking at starting socially distanced group dining and activities next week, as this restriction for Rockingham County was just loosened.

As a reminder Warde has added a COVID-19 update page with key information specific to our community at https://wardehealthcenter.org/covid-19-update/. I would encourage you to take a look as we update the information on this page weekly. Facility wide testing will also be reported on this site.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to our director of nurses or myself if you have any questions. Please keep us in your prayers.

Peace and Blessings,

Bret Pomeroy, NHA

Administrator